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Attendance Matters  
190 days 100% 

Excellent 
183 days 96% 
Off to a flying 

start 

179 days 94% 
Cause for 
concern 

175 days 92% 
Action required 

Over 18 days 
absence 

Less than 90% 
Persistent Absence 

The class with the highest attendance this term in each year group are: 
Reception – RH- 93%     Year 1 – 1S-95%    Year 2 – 2M-95%   

Year 3- 3I – 95%  Year 4- 4A – 97%    Year 5 – 5Y - 96%  Year 6 – 6M - 97% 
Well done to all the children in these classes. 

 

Excellence 

Resilience 

Respect 

Autumn Term Marble Winners 

The teams who have earned the highest marble points this term are: 
KS1 – Green Team 2D & 1B LKS2 –– Green Team 4B & 3H UKS2–Yellow Team 5Y & 6D 

Well done to all the children  
 

Our End of Term Highlights 
 

Christmas Jumper Day  
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Christmas Lunch  

PTA Winter Fair 

Fun in the Snow!   

SEND Santa Workshop   

KS2 Instrumental Performances 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception & Year 1 Performances 
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Dates for your diary 
19th December 2022 –2nd January 2023- Christmas Break 

 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 - All pupils return to school 

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 – Number Day  

 

Monday 7th February 2023 – Safer Internet Day  

 

Monday 13th February 2023 – Friday 18th February – Half term break  

 

Monday 20th February 2023– Staff Training Day – School closed for pupils  

 

Tuesday 21st February 2023- All pupils return to school (Term 4) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we look to the end of another busy term at Vicarage. I am 

delighted to reflect on how successful the start of the school year 

has been.  

Our new Reception pupils have settled in well and are very much part 

of the Vicarage school community. We have held many exciting 

events and educational visits to ensure our children have a rich 

curriculum that goes beyond the National Curriculum.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all an enjoyable 

Christmas break and a prosperous New Year. We look forward to 

welcoming our pupils back to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  

Ms S Khan 

Head Teacher 


